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Section 5.4.4(b) of Procedure By-law 
 

Meeting: Capital Sustainability Steering Committee 

Meeting Date: June 19, 2019 

Subject/Title:  New Fire Hall - North Leslie Area 

Submitted by: Regional and Local Councillor Joe DiPaola 

Whereas growth in the North Leslie area has currently not materialized to the 
levels expected; 

Whereas there is an impending decision from the Province of Ontario 
subsequent to their municipal review; 

That building a new fire hall in the North Leslie area be deferred until growth 
advances to the levels expected to warrant a new station; and 

That the Fire Chief monitor growth in the area and report back to Council when 
growth trends warrant proceeding; and 

That no financial activity take place until the Fire Chief reports back. 

Moved by: Regional and Local Councillor Joe DiPaola 

Seconded by:  


